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Nepal Tourism Board{
Date: 20 March 2020

Re: Notice on Suspension of Issuance of Trekking Information
Management System (TIMS) Card to Prevent COVID-19

COVID-19 has turned out to be a global pandemic. At this moment of crisis and
following the series of decisions of Government of Nepal to prevent possible
spread of COVID-19 in Nepal. Nepal Tourism Board has decided to suspend
Issuance of Trekking Information Management System (TIMS) Card for
the trekkers for various trekking areas in Nepal. Hence, all the TIMS Card
Issuance Counters shall remain closed effective from 12:00 pm local time,
Friday, March 20, 2020 unti! further notice.

We hope that the strict precautions to be taken by all the public, concerned
stakeholders and incoming foreign travelers in Nepal will further help the
decisions of Government of Nepal to prevent the possible spread of this
global pandemic, COVID-19 in Nepal.

Thank you for your co-operation.
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